## SCHOOL GOVERNOR INTRODUCTION



## Kath Osborne - Headteacher

I have been an integral part of the Hollinswood community since 2006, initially joining as Deputy Headteacher at Hollinswood Infant School and subsequently taking on the role of Headteacher at Hollinswood Primary School in September 2022. I have served as a school governor since my initial involvement.

Passion is at the core of my educational philosophy, as I fervently believe in providing an engaging and inspiring curriculum. My commitment extends beyond the classroom, encompassing a vision for wider opportunities and experiences that support children in developing the school's key values, encapsulated in the 4Rs – a framework that emphasises resilience, responsibility, resourcefulness, and respect.

I am deeply committed to knowing each child and family within our school community personally. I am dedicated to meeting the diverse needs of every child, encompassing emotional, social, and academic aspects. By fostering a strong connection with families, I aim to create a nurturing environment where every child can thrive.

Family holds a special place in my heart, and outside school I enjoy quality time with my husband and two daughters, exploring new places. I also enjoy playing netball and running.